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With cold and flu 
season starting a little 
later this winter, it’s 

easy to dismiss the importance of 
stocking up your cupboards ready 
for the threat of spring hayfever 
and allergies.

Luckily over the next few months 
Badham Pharmacy will be offering 
you some great promotions on all 
your spring health needs. So when 
you finally fight off that cold, you 
won’t miss a beat with allergy season.

This month we have a great 
selection of low-cost allergy 
remedies to help you start the 
season with a spring in your step. 
Pop in to any Badham Pharmacy to 

As one season ends, another begins...

We’ll also be welcoming some 
exciting new additions in to our 
pharmacies! One of the new 
products we’re most excited about 
it new Nurofen® chewable capsules 
for kids. The orange flavour capsules 
are easy to chew and suitable for 
ages seven and upwards, perfect for 
combatting headaches, pains and 
fever in your little ones.

New Additions

Th e  n u m b e r  o n e  fa m i ly  b u s i n e s s  i n  G l o u c e s t e r s h i r e ! †

Visit our brand new website:   www.badhampharmacy.co.uk

Social Media: Facebook.com/badhampharmacy@badhampharmacy

Ask in store or visit our website to find out how the 
NHS Electronic Prescription Service can benefit you.

Did you know? Our pharmacy at 118 Swindon 
Road, Cheltenham is open Monday to Saturday 
7am until 10pm & Sundays 9am until 7pm!

Now dispensing NhS 
Electronic PrescriptionS

St Paul’s Pharmacy
Open Late until 10pm

www.badhampharmacy.co.uk/eps

have a chat with our friendly shop 
and pharmacy staff about which 
options are right for you.

We’ll also have our usual monthly 
offers on your favourite name brand 
essentials. Pop in and see us today! 



In February, across Badham Pharmacy, our staff were raising money for 
the British Heart Foundation. The shops really went all out, offering bake 
sales and holding raffles to help the cause. We’re pleased to announce we 
raised a grand total of £408. A lot of fun was had by everyone and we look 
forward to our next fundraiser.

Ramp up the Red

Sadly in January 2016, Mrs Jean Badham passed 
away peacefully after a short illness surrounded 
by her family.

Peter Badham said; “Mum was an 
exceptional woman who gave 68 
years of her life to the company. 
She married into the business 
at the age of 18 in 1947 and 
worked alongside Dad to help 
grow the business from  
very humble beginnings.

She was passionate about 
staff training and development 
to provide the best care for all our 
patients. She was a pioneer with Investors 
in People award and took the time to remember the 
needs of the staff.

Mum cared about the welfare of all the staff, felt 

Remembering Mrs Jean Badham
everyone mattered and was part of the family as 
well as the business. Mum was very proud of the 

company and all that had been achieved. She 
was delighted to celebrate the 75th 

anniversary of the company with 
the reopening of the Whaddon 

Pharmacy and the Gala Dinner 
at Cheltenham Ladies College. 
Mum was pleased to see so 
many of the staff and talked 
continuously since of how 
much she enjoyed the day.

Mum was a truly inspiring 
and kind woman. She has left an 

outstanding legacy of service and 
care– a fantastic role model for us all.”

The Family would like to thank everyone who 
attended her funeral for their support at what has 
been a difficult time.


